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SU meeting Tuesday 10.04.18 

Attendees: May Britt Stange, Karen Nesbjørg, Christina Vatne, Angie Jaster, Mari Murphy, 
Svein Kristian Fløtre-Gransmoe & Ramkumar Chandrasekaran.  

Absent: Aleksandra Wierczynska & Svein Kristian Fløtre-Gransmoe 

School food policy; 
- As some parents question the school´s healthy food policy, SU discussed whether or 

not there was anything that needed to be changed. The list was carefully thought 
through in regards to nutrition, various cultures and basic common sense. It was 
decided that the food list will stay the same.   

Parking Lot: 
- May Britt bought more stoppers for the parking lot. They are currently being installed. 

Spring/Summer upgrades outside: 
- More soil/seeds needed for grass on playground. Rubber mats will be moved to areas 

in need. 
- The school is planning more outdoor activities for the younger children, for example a 

sensory wall. 
- There is now a committee for the green house. It can be used for planting, crafts, 

snack time etc. 

Summer BBQ Wed. June 13th from 16.00-17.30: 
- We need a guard by the main gate. 
- It was proposed that the grills could be placed by the bicycle pumps (front of school). 
- We can borrow two grills from Sola Speiderne. We also have one in the green house. 
- We need to buy more grill equipment. 
- Specify that parents must bring their own plates/cups/utensils and that there is no 

childcare. Once you have collected your child, they are your responsibility! 
- Should there be a PLAN B? Maybe a tarp? 
- Raffle with gift baskets: Parents are encouraged to donate, but it is not necessary. 

Volunteers are needed to help with wrapping baskets. 
- Raffle baskets will be on display days before BBQ, to encourage more people to buy 

raffle tickets. 
- What to bring to the party: yourself, your child, appropriate clothes, food, plates/cups/

utensils! 

AOB: 
- Siri Abrahamsen is booked as quest speaker for the next evening parent meeting. The 

theme is yet to be decided, but perhaps ”Gleding” (positiv relations)? 
- No vacant spots in classes for next year. May Britt is not concerned about recruiting 

children. 



- Even though the IPADS are now located in the cloakrooms, parents are still expected 
to bring children to childcare/classroom, not send them alone from the cloakroom. We 
want to greet both parents and children!


